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Headteacher message 

I am pleased to be able to report that we have not 

had any further positive Covid 19 cases in our 

school. However, cases are increasing across the 

Merton borough. Please continue to take care and 

follow social distancing, handwashing and face 

mask wearing guidance. 

Assessments 

Children in Key Stages 1 and  2 have had              

assessments over the past two weeks. Their        

approach to these has been very positive with 

many relishing the opportunity to show the         

progress they have made. They have all worked 

incredibly hard.  Teachers will use the test           

assessments and the children's work to  arrive at 

an overall assessment for each child. Targets will 

be set and these will be shared with you in your 

child’s end of year report. 

Broadening Horizons 

Unfortunately due to receiving a very low number 

of possible contributors willing to speak to tour 

children about their job role/career, we will have 

to postpone this until the Autumn term. This is a 

great shame.  It is really important that we      

broaden our children's horizons and provide them 

with opportunities to be inspired by others.   I 

hope when  we relaunch in Autumn, we will        

receive a higher number of participants. 

Dates for diary 

 

 

Week commencing  12th July  

Sports week 

Friday 16th July End of year reports to parents  

Week commencing 19th July   

End of year celebration assemblies 

Thursday 22nd July Last day of term— 

                                          School closes at 2pm                                           

Covid tests 

If your child presents with any Covid 19      

symptoms, they must not come to school until 

you have received a negative PCR test result. In 

addition if a member of your household         

presents with any Covid 19 symptom s, please 

keep your child at home until you have received 

a negative test result. 

 

 

 

Thank you to those who have expressed an          

interest in our Breakfast and Afterschool club     

provision.  We will be able to provide you with an 

update regarding this in the very near future. 

 

Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for 
their attendance last week. 

Carnation—99.6% 

Poppy— 98.5%% 

Whole School 

95.3% 

Our whole school target is 96% 


